
Welcome to Kindergarten ! 
Dear Families,
        Welcome to Mrs.Killin’s PM Kindergarten class! I am excited to have your 
child in my kindergarten class this year! It is going to be a wonderful school year 
full of learning, adventures, and friendships.

        This is my 18th year teaching. I have taught preschool, third, fourth, and 
fifth grade. This is my fifth-year teaching Kindergarten at EDUPRIZE. My husband 
and I have two daughters, ages 8 and 23. In my free time I enjoy spending time 
with my family, camping, and traveling to new places!

We will take many journeys throughout the year. First, we will celebrate 
YOU and your new kindergarten friends. We will learn about our own families, 
our pets, our school, and our community. We will also learn about celebrations 
around the world, habitats, and life cycles. Our class will even get to observe 
some life cycles right in our classroom! It is going to be such a fun year!   

        Our first opportunity to meet will be at the Kindergarten Open House 
on Friday, July 14th, 2023. Our Open House is scheduled for 3:30-4:30 pm. 
Please see the attached supply list to help you get ready for the year. Feel free to 
drop by at any time within that time frame. At Open House you will drop off your 
school supplies, explore the classroom, find out where to line up outside, pick up 
carpool information in the gym, meet your teacher, and even meet a few of your 
classmates!

        The First Day of School is on Wednesday, July 19th and your child 
must be present and on time that day (for the entire day) to ensure 
enrollment at EDUPRIZE. Our Kindergarten PM TOPS is in room 22 and meets 
from 10:40 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday-Friday. All kindergarteners will need to be 
in line on the kindergarten playground by 10:35 a.m., ready to be picked up by 
me. 

I look forward to meeting your family and being your child’s 
kindergarten teacher. This year is going to be an exciting year! Should 
you need to contact me before open house or have any questions, 
please feel free to email me at nicole.killin@eduprizeschools.net.

Sincerely,

Mrs.Killin

mailto:nicole.killin@eduprizeschools.net


Mrs. Killin’s Supply List ~ 2023-2024
EDUPRIZE Kindergarten

The following is a list that your child will need for the upcoming school year. 
Please bring school supplies to Open House on Friday, July 14th. 

Please label all these items with your child’s first and last name:
★ 1 backpack (no rolling backpack please) (do not need to bring to open house)
★ 1 reusable water bottle (do not need to bring to open house)
★ 1 green plastic pocket folder with 3 prongs
★ 1 yellow plastic pocket folder with 3 prongs
★ 1 plastic pocket folder with 3 prongs (any color/style with) 
★ 1 pair of over the ear headphones with cord (put in a ziploc bag)
★ 1 4x6 family photo to display in our classroom
★ 1 plastic pencil box - about 8 x 5 inches (please have it be a plain without a design, 

simple open and close type without zippers or buckles)
★ 1 pair of child scissors 

These items will be community supplies and do not need to be labeled: (they will 
be replenished as needed)
★ 1 box pencils - Dixon Ticonderoga recommended (sharpened please)
★ 1 box of 8 crayons (Crayola brand classic colors preferred)
★ 1 box of 24 crayons (Crayola brand classic colors preferred)
★ 1 pack of colored pencils (Crayola brand preferred)  
★ 6 count box of glue sticks (Elmer’s preferred) 
★ 2 large white erasers
★ 1 package of thin Expo dry erase markers (black, please)
★ 1 package of standard or heavy duty sheet protectors (please, no economy)
★ 1 ream of white copy paper
★ Boys: 1 box of Gallon Ziploc bags and 1 package of Kleenex
★ Girls: 1 box of sandwich bags and 1 container of antibacterial wipes

Wish List
★ extra large bag Skittles/M&M’s
★ colored copy paper
★ cardstock (white/colored)

★ plastic forks/spoons
★ treasure box items (small 

party favors/prizes/toys)
★ colored jumbo craft sticks

Thank you for helping us become successful learners!




	KILLIN
	Kinder Supplies- Wish list (final)



